
 

 

Hooton Pagnell All Saints Church of England Primary School 
Preparing Pupils for their Future 

 

Clayton Lane, Doncaster, South Yorkshire, DN5 7BT 

Interim Headteacher: Mrs H Thorpe 

Monday 24th April 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our Year 6 children are well prepared for their SATs and we are confident they will show how amazing they are. To 

help this, here are some top tips to allow your child to reach their potential.  

 

From Tuesday 9th May - Friday 12th May, breakfast club will be open from 7:30 am and will be free to Year 6 

children. We want to encourage ALL children to attend so they can spend time with friends and get ready for the tests. 

 

If you could talk through the following points with your child, as we have done in school, it will make a major difference 

and is good preparation for Secondary school.  

 

A good night’s sleep; This is the single most effective thing you can do. Keep away from IPads, phones, tablets etc. 

an hour before bed so that you can get good quality sleep.  

 

Eat sensibly; Sugar can give you a rush of energy then a crash shortly afterwards. Remember to eat sensibly with 

plenty of fruit and vegetables.  

 

Keep calm; Don’t panic yourself or your friends- you have worked hard and deserve to be successful. Try and 

reassure and support each other. The only expectation is that you try your best.  

 

During the test; Check your answers, really do check them! A proper check could make all the difference.  

 

Bring a water bottle; Keep yourself hydrated. We can’t stress how important drinking water is! 

 

This is the timetable for the week. Each school in England is following the same timetable which is decided by the 

Department for Education. 

 

Tuesday 9th May Grammar and Punctuation (45 mins) 
Spelling Test (15 mins) 

Wednesday 10th May Reading (1 hour) 

Thursday 11th May Mathematics- Paper 1- Arithmetic (30 mins) 
Mathematics- Paper 2- Reasoning A (40 mins) 

Friday 12th May Mathematics- Paper 3- Reasoning B (40 mins) 

 

 

Finally, I just want to say on behalf of every one at Hooton Pagnell how proud we are of the children. They have 

shown great maturity and a fantastic attitude towards their learning throughout. All we expect them to do is try their 

best and I am sure they will show how amazing they truly are! 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Mr Horton 


